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Principal’s Message  

It has been a busy and productive week at Glebe Public School with lots of exciting and  

engaging teaching and learning programs taking place. 
 

School Band 2020 

I am currently looking at the possibility of commencing a Glebe Public School Band in 2020. 
As a starting point, I would like to gauge which of our students (and parents!) play an         
instrument and to what level—beginner, intermediate or advanced. 
 

If you or your child are interested in being part of the band in 2020, please email the follow-
ing to glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au with the email subject: School Band 2020 

 Your/Child’s name 

 Type of instrument played 

 Level of ability 
 

School Satisfaction Survey 

Thank you to those who have already completed the 2019 School Satisfaction Survey—we 
have had over 60 responses in a week! From the surveys I have viewed so far, there have 
been excellent suggestions as to how we can continue to develop the school further, with 
some of these suggestions being able to be implemented this term . If you have not complet-
ed the survey as we value your feedback and information you provide supports our planning 
for 2020. There are several ways you can complete the survey: 

 Use the link below 

 Access the survey through our Facebook page 

 Collect a hard copy from the school office and return to the collection point in the 
office 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QTBWDGB 
 

Skills and Expertise in Our Community 

We are incredibly fortunate to have a parent community that has a wide range of skills and 
expertise that can add value to the teaching and learning programs at Glebe Public School. 
Some of these areas include carpenters, artists, musicians, doctors, scientists, landscapers, 
authors, just to mention a few. If you are be interested in sharing your skills with our stu-
dents, please let me know! 
 

Have a lovely week! 

 

Bryce Walker R/Principal 

bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Glebe Public School,  Derwent  Street ,  Glebe,  NSW, 2037   Phone:  9660 4549   Fax:  9552 1703  
 

Email :  glebe -p .school@det.nsw.edu.au     Webs ite:  www.glebe -p .schools .nsw.edu.au     Facebook :  ht tps ://www.facebook.com/glebeps/  
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Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) at Glebe Public School 

 

As part of commitment to ensuring a positive, engaging and successful school experience for all students, Glebe Public 
School has started our journey as becoming a PBL school.  

 

Today we had our first meeting and we look forward to sharing more information with you over the coming weeks, as      
parent and community involvement is a pivotal part of this     
program. 

 

In the meantime, below is some general information about PBL 

 

There are three specific aspects to PBL: 

 universal focus – to create a preventative, positive learning 
environment for all students 

 targeted interventions – to improve social-emotional skills 
for students who need additional support 

 individualised intensive supports - for students who have 
experienced academic and behavioural difficulties over an 
extended period of time. 

  
Together, this three step process is known as developing a continuum of support. PBL uses a tiered intervention framework 
which uses varied levels of support for students based on their needs. The tiered approach addresses these needs through: 

 investing in prevention for all students 

 identifying and providing targeted supports for individual students who need more support 

 providing individualised and intensive interventions for students with significant support needs. 
  
Each school develops a continuum of support across the tiers that promotes student wellbeing within a school culture 
strongly focused on learning. 
  
Through this framework, student assessment and instruction are linked to inform data-based decision-making. All children 
and young people receive universal support and instruction. If students need more support, their instructional program be-
comes more intensive and individualised to target their specific learning needs.   

 

Additional information can be found at: 





Page 4  

 

Follow us on Twitter 

Glebe Public School now has a Twitter account! 

Follow us @GlebePublic 

 

 

 

Share The Dignity Student Project 

 

In Term 4 several Year 5 girls are leading a campaign on 
behalf of all Year 5 to create Share the Dignity bags for girls 
and women experiencing homelessness and domestic vio-
lence. We are asking for donations by 25 November of the 
following items so dignity bags can be made up. Please drop 
donated items in the box provided in the office or to the 5W 
classroom: 

The following is a list of the type of things that are needed: 

handbags/tote  bags 

toothbrushes 

toothpaste 

hairbrush 

soaps 

shampoo/conditioner 

women’s essentials e.g. pads and tampons 

Moisturiser 

 

By Jemima, Scarlett and Dacia 
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Counselling and Psychology 

If you feel you or your family are experienc-
ing any difficulty we have a partnership with 
USYD Psychology Clinic (Brain & Mind Cen-
tre). They are offering our communi-
ty discounted rates at $12.50 for pensioner / 
concession or $25 if you are working. They 
also run psychometric tests which are often 
requested by  paedetricians. Feel free to call 
and book in a session at (02) 9114 4343 or 
chat with Helen Michael or Kate Brennan for 
any enquiries.   
https://sydney.edu.au/brain-mind/patient-services/
psychology-clinic.html 

P&C News 

Community Working Bee  

Please join us this Sunday 17 November 

8:30am – 2:00pm for a working bee at school including BBQ lunch. Kids are welcome to come too! 

Any time & enthusiasm you can spare will be well spent getting to know members of our school commu-
nity and helping to make the school grounds better by, for example, gardening and clearing out the can-
teen.  

If joining us for BBQ lunch (from about 12.30) please think about bringing salad to share plus your own 
reusable bowl & cutlery (to reduce waste).  

Whether or not you can attend, if you have any queries or suggestions, please email com-
mittee@glebeschool.org.au  

If you want to help Jeroen with BBQ &/or serving, please also email us.  

P&C meeting 26 November 

The next and final 2019 P&C meeting is 6pm Tuesday 26 November - at school in the office building. 
Please join us to discuss Glebe Public in 2020! If you will be bringing kids, please email how many 
to  committee@glebeschool.org.au 

Save the date 

The school Presentation Assembly is on from 12.30pm Friday 6 December at the Seymour Centre. I rec-
ommend coming if you can spare the time. It is a wonderful celebration of some of the many things that 
Glebe Public students, staff and helpers have achieved throughout the year, including wonderful perfor-
mances - for example, by the school choir.  

2019 Parent and Carer School Satisfaction Survey 

It only takes 3-5 minutes! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QTBWDGB 

Have a good weekend 

Cate 

Vice-President  
 

Primary Ethics Teacher Volunteers Needed! 

From next term we are facing a shortage of ethics teachers at 
Glebe PS, which will mean some of our current ethics classes may 
not be able to run. 

The Primary Ethics curriculum aims to help children develop a life-
long capacity to make well-reasoned decisions. Children are en-
couraged to think about the impact of their actions, on the people 
close to them and also on the broader community. Lesson plans 
are provided by Primary Ethics and have been approved by the 
Department of Education. The classes are facilitated by volunteer 
teachers who received full training through online modules and a 
comprehensive 2 day workshop. 

If you are interested in being a Primary Ethics teacher, or you are 
keen to ensure that your child continues the program then please 
apply via the Primary Ethics website (primaryethics.com.au) or 
speak to Kait Gotham (mum of Ilias 4B and Asher 1C) for more 
information (0409 459 057). 

https://sydney.edu.au/brain-mind/patient-services/psychology-clinic.html
https://sydney.edu.au/brain-mind/patient-services/psychology-clinic.html






Road Safety 

 

Over the next week, all classes will revisit road safety as part of their learning in Personal Development, Health, Physical Edu-
cation (PDHPE). It is vital that all students have a solid understanding of road safety.  

 

A summary of the content that will be covered is in the flyer below. Please take the time to discuss these messages with your 
child/children at home.  



National Recycling Week at Glebe PS! 
 

This week we took part in National Recycling Week. 
 

Our students started the week with a presentation from OzHarvest, which was a fantastic opportunity to learn about sustaina-
ble food practices. The highlight of the week was the roll out of our new recycling equipment across the school. 
 

As a school, we are excited to keep our recycling journey happening and are currently investigating other initiatives and prac-
tices that we can take part in so our impact on the environment is as minimal as possible. If you have any ideas or suggestions, 
please let us know! 

 

 

Geography in Class 4B 

4B have been learning about the Murray 
Darling Basin and The Great Dividing 
Range. They have been exploring how 
these natural features were caused and 
how they support the ecosystems 
throughout them.  
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Outstanding Work Across the School 

During the week, I ask teachers to send 
students to visit my office and show me 
the work they have been undertaking in 
class. This is an opportunity for me to 
hear about the learning that is taking 
place and engage in conversations with 
students about the relevance of this 
learning. I am continually impressed with 
the ability of our students to articulate 
the purpose of their learning and the con-
fidence they display in doing so.  
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From Centipede  
 

Breakfast Club 
We would love any fruit donations to help with breakfast club and snacks for         
Centipede children. 
 
Glebe Family Pantry 
Donations are welcome for the Glebe Family Pantry, and families are welcome to 
visit and take needed items when required.   

 

Food 

  

pasta 

pasta sauce 

rice 

stir fry sauce 

noodles 

wraps 

bread 

rice cakes 

rice crackers 

cruskits 

pizza sauce 

peanut butter 

honey 

tea 

coffee 

milo 

cornflakes 

jam 

baked beans 

spaghetti 

tinned tomato 

tinned soup 

little cans of tuna 

sultana packets 

long life milk 

Christmas foods 

  

 

Personal 

  

lice treatment 

roll on deodorant 

spray deodorant 

adult toothbrush 

adult toothpaste 

kids toothpaste 

kids toothbrush under 5 

kids toothbrush over 5 

tampons 

pads 

band aids 

ear buds 

face wipes 

shampoo 

conditioner 

soap 

sunscreen 

 

 

 Household 

  

Household 

washing powder 

dishwashing liquid 

dishcloths 

toilet paper 

tissues 

 

  Important Information 

 

Donated items can be 

dropped off at          Centi-

pede between 7am-6pm, 

Monday to Friday during 

term time.  

 

The pantry will be open 

for access during       Cen-

tipede opening hours. 

It's located near the sign 

in table at         Centipede. 

 

People can either help 

themselves to items in 

the pantry or contact one 

of the Centipede staff who 

can put       together a bag 

of items for you. 

 

THANK YOU! 

  

 

School Plan 2018 –2020 

Next time you’re visiting the 
school, please have a look at  
our School Plan display near the 
School Office. It provides infor-
mation about our Strategic      
Directions for 2020 and  our 
achievements of 2019.  

mailto:glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
http://www.glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
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Apologies for the   
mistake with the 

due date. 
 

The due date is 
the 29th      
November 






